LANSDOWNE CAMPUS



INTERURBAN CAMPUS

4461 Interurban Road Victoria, BC V8X 3X1

3100 Foul Bay Road Victoria, BC V8P 5J2

May 13, 1999

Mr. Andrew Nuttall 503 - 1039 View Street Victoria, BC V8V 4V6

Dear Andrew:

I would like to thank you, on behalf of the Camosun College Board of Governors, for your 1 ½ years service to Camosun College as an elected student representative on the Board of Governors. Your contribution and professionalism in this role is appreciated.

Your participation in the Board's Finance, Facility and Personnel Committee, and as a Board liaison to the Camosun College Foundation demonstrated your commitment to service, and the appointment by the Advanced Education Council of BC to their Leadership Development group was an acknowledgement of your abilities.

Evaluating a situation and putting the best interest of the college above all else is something many Board members strive to attain; you can be proud that you were able to achieve this capability shortly after assuming office.

The Board recognizes the value and importance of having student representation at the table, and want you to know that your presence contributed a great deal.

Sincerely,

Ajmare Sundher, Chair Board of Governors

:dll

n:\board\corres\as-nuttall thanks